
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
PAPILLION LA VISTA COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
February 22, 2021 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a meeting of the Board of Education of the School District of Papillion  
La Vista, in the County of Sarpy, in the State of Nebraska, will be Monday, February 22, 2021 at 6:00 
p.m.  The meeting will be held at the Papillion La Vista Community Schools Administration Office, 420 
South Washington Street, Papillion, Nebraska.   
 
The meeting is open to the public.  PLC Schools will continue to broadcast meetings via Facebook Live.  
Central Office will accommodate the community in accordance with social distancing practices. 
The agenda, continually kept current, is available for public inspection at the Office of the 
Superintendent of Schools, 420 South Washington Street, Papillion, Nebraska.  The agenda may be 
modified to include items of an emergency nature only at such pubic meeting. 
 
Any patron in the Papillion La Vista Community Schools wanting an advance copy of the agenda should 
notify the School Administration Office by calling 402-537-6207 or personally pick it up at 420 South 
Washington Street, Papillion, Nebraska. 
 
 
Valerie Fisher, Secretary 
Board of Education 
 


